
 

 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 016 of 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/87/97 

  

 

28 February 2019 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 115 of 2018 

Damage to Saint Elmo Breakwater Bridge, Grand Harbour - Valletta 

 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that further to 

Local Notice to Mariners No. 115 of 2018 - Damage to Saint Elmo Breakwater Bridge, 

Grand Harbour – Valletta, all lights on the foot bridge and the navigational lights on the 

middle pillar are UNLIT. 

  

Masters and vessel operators are reminded that all other information in Local Notice to 

Mariners No. 115 of 2018 will remain. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 

 

 


